
 

TWI/rmc 

22 September 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Norfolk Lakes - Y8 Residential 

The Year 8 Residential Education trip to Norfolk Lakes is fast approaching and I hope your son is as 

excited about this as I am! 

I will be holding an Information Evening on Tuesday 7 October at 6:30pm in the Cripps Theatre at 

NSB to talk through trip logistics and what to expect. Please enter the school through the gates by the 

Cripps/opposite the ONs car park. 

This is a great opportunity for me as Year 8 Year Team Leader to see as many of you as possible, 

however, if you are unable to attend then please let me know via email. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr T Winfield 

Year 8 Team Leader 

 

 


